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         March 5, 2024  
 
 
 
 
Dear Jeannine, 
 
We are happy to announce that Albany County’s Tuberculosis contract (C33943GG) is being extended by 
nine months (4/1/24-12/31/24) with funding in the amount of $30,358 (which is approximately 75% of your 
current annual allocation) being added to your Period 6 budget.  Please make sure that you or your staff 
have New York State Financial System (SFS) access. 

As you will note from your original master contract, it is very important in the last year to voucher regularly. 
Please remember, you are responsible for monitoring your budget and, if the situation arises, alerting us 
prior to full expenditure of your allocation and/or total contract value.  Vouchers should be sent by email if 
possible, to myself with a CC to Heidi McGregor and Diane Miller.  

On behalf of the Tuberculosis Program, we want to thank you for your hard work in providing TB services to 
this population. You truly are making a difference.  

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions.   

Many thanks.  

 
 

 David Gottesman 

 Administrator of Finance for NYS Division of Epidemiology 

 

CC: Cheryl Kerns  

        Abigail Gallucci 

 

 


